
It is with great pleasure that I have the 
opportunity to write my first article as the Acting 
CEO. As many of you will now know Michelle De 
Ronchi has resigned and I thank her for her hard 
work during the past 6 months.

We are regrouping to focus on what we do 
the best, which is to provide excellent care 
to our wonderful residents. Our staff are our 
most valuable asset and we are re-establishing 
‘The Rosewood Way’, which ensures they feel 
valued as individuals, as well as working as highly 
functional teams across both facilities.
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The Senior Leadership Team has worked 
specifically with the Consultant who completed 
the Rosewood Health Check and using this 
information we have prioritised our change 
management and operational plan. I look forward 
to leading the teams to achieve this with the 
ongoing support of the Rosewood Board.

Please feel free to provide any feedback on the 
journey by using the Rosewood feedback link as
below or contacting me. Thank you for you 
ongoing support of Rosewood.

Yours Sincerely, Jackie Shade

NEWS FROM THE ACTING CEO DESK



February Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to all of Leederville’s residents 
celebrating in February. 

	y Shirley Roberts
	y Carolina Vinciullo
	y Connie Torre
	y Merle Marriot
	y Gianna Genovesi

New Admissions
We would like to extend a very warm welcome to 
our newest residents:

	y Noel McMaster
	y George Kubacz
	y Lionel Wiggett-Yorke
	y Marion Joy

WEST PERTH

	y Bradley West
	y Mary Manes
	y Prue Mantack
	y Gillian Forward

	y Glenn Franks
	y Filomena Clissa



February Birthdays 
Happy Birthday to all of Leederville’s residents 
celebrating in February. 

	y Mary Jauncey
	y Maria Prainito
	y Marjorie Thunder
	y Gwen Meney

New Admissions
We would like to extend a very warm welcome to 
our newest residents:

	y Edsel Hinkley
	y Brian Whittaker
	y Kevin Brennan
	y Beverley Gibbs

LEEDERVILLE

	y Robin Devlin
	y Pat Wyss

Staff Shout out 
Board at Rosewood 
Leederville
Pictured is the ‘Shout Out’ board at Leederville, 
where residents, visitors & staff can send some 
positivity & recognise each other with a shout 
out card. 




